
 

 

      

 

Southwest Indiana Collaboration  

Mark Your Calendars! 

We are pleased to invite you to the 2023 End-of-Season Collaboration! We will once again be at 

the beautiful USI Griffin Center, overlooking Reflection Lake - with the lower level being used 

for the primary room, and the upper level being used for breakout space. Parking at Griffin 

Center is limited, so carpooling is recommended. 

We will discuss progress on our 2023 priorities of Utilities, Materials Forecasting, and the Young 

Professionals’ Program – and establish our vision for next year. As always, we will have time for 

networking and sharing of ideas. We look forward to continuing our collaboration, developing 

relationships, and building trust! 

We hope to see you there! 

University of Southern Indiana 

Griffin Center 

December 8, 2023 

9:00 am – 12:30 pm Central Time 

 

 

 


